Cinderela Guevara Presidio County Judge

October 10, 2020

PRESS RELEASE
Reference: COVID-19 Novel Coronavirus, Presidio County

The Texas Department of Health has informed me of a new case in Presidio
County:

Date of  Date of Release
Isolation  (Perspective)

Case #110 is a female from Presidio in her eighties 09-24-20 10-10-20

On October 9, 2020, the Marfa Independent School District Superintendent,
Oscar Aguero, informed me of 6 confirmed cases reported to his office. This now
brings the total number of cases to 116. All individuals are currently isolated.

Case #111 is a male from Marfa in his twenties 10-09-20 10-20-20
Case #112 1s a male from Marfa in his late teens 10-09-20 10-20-20
Case #113 is a female from Marfa in her late teens  10-09-20  10-20-20
Case #114 1s a male from Marfa in his late teens 10-09-20 10-20-20
Case #115 is a male from Marfa in his late teens 0-09-20  10-20-20

Case #116 is a female from Marfa in her late teens  10-09-20  10-20-20

Emergency Management Coordinator, Gary Mitschke, and myself as Presidio
County Emergency Management Director, continue to work with the Texas
Department of Health, Doctor Sonne, our Local Health Authority, Doctor
Schwartz and the Texas Department of Emergency Management to bring
necessary testing to our area. Also we continue to make every effort to work with
local governmental entities, local health departments, as well as our local
Emergency Medical Service Departments (EMS) and our local Law Enforcement
Agencies to keep them, and you, the public, as safe as possible.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with questions or concerns. You may go
to www.PresidioCounty@co.presidio.tx.us for more information.
WE STRONGLY URGE THE THREE W’s TO WARD OFF COVID-19:
WEAR A MASK, WASH YOUR HANDS AND WATCH YOUR DISTANCE!
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